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Jim Betts 
Secretary, Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
Level 17, 12 Darcy Street | 4 Parramatta Square | Parramatta NSW 2150 

9 December 2020 

 

 

Dear Mr. Betts 

Botany Rail Duplication (SSI 9714) 

Notification of commencement of work 

 
 
In accordance with SSI 9714 Condition A32, The Australian Rail Track Corporation (ARTC) would like 
to notify the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment (DPIE) of the commencement of work, 
proposed on 9 January 2021.  
 

Please contact the undersigned Hadi Johan on 0425 333 182 if you require any further information. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 
Hadi Johan 
Environment Manager, Port Botany Capacity Enhancement Projects 
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